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Emily Rogers, Sam Coyle, & Olivia 

Shelley 
 

What has been 
going on in the 
months of 
September and 
October? 
 

Happy Fall! 

Since school has started, this office 

has hired 2 new student employees! 

Olivia and Sam are new to the 

Academic Scheduling Team. Come 

say hello if you have not met them 

yet!  

We have started this fall quarter off by 

setting a record. The team has 

processed fall classes the fastest we 

ever had. Thanks to Sam and Olivia 

for the extra helping hands and 

learning this job so quickly.  

One challenge we already had to 

tackle was replacing classes from Lang 

& Lit to other buildings around 

campus. Also, Nicholson Pav 

remodel is finally finished!  

It was another successful year for the 

ROC event. Academic Scheduling 

presented an informative slideshow 

and a word search puzzle for those 

who attended our session. It was great 

to see familiar faces as well as meeting 

new ones!  

 

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hebeler Hall – Early Childhood Education Building 1950  
(Building Photographs, 1950) 

 

Hebeler Hall  
In 1940, this Hall was built and designed 

for early childhood education for 

children in grades 1-6. There was also 

rooms built for a kindergarten class and 

a nursery with a total of 10 classrooms 

within the building. 

The exterior brick L structure building 

has not been remodeled but the interior 

has. In the mid 1980’s, it was repaired 

and modernized to make it more useful 

for instructional purposes (What is in a 

Name? 2022). Now this building is 

home to College of Humanities and Art 

programs.  

This building was named after a 

inspirational women within the 

education program, Amanda Hebeler. 

From 1924 to 1956, she was the director 

of the teaching program, as well as a 

professor for the university until 1960, 

when she retired.  

During the times she worked at the 

university, she was planning with the 

school to make a new education 

building. Before Hebeler Hall was built, 

Edison Hall held the student teaching 

programs. It was after she retired that the 

university dedicated this building to be 

named after her.  

 

 

 

 

 

Central Remembered: An Anecdotal History  
Roy P. Wahle 
Student  
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“As Professor of education and director of Centrals elementary school, Miss Amanda Hebeler became an 

inspiration for many future teachers. She loved children and understood their interest in children of other 

countries or in circumstanced different from those in Ellensburg.”  

 

Central Remembered: An Anecdotal History (cwu.edu) 

Hebeler Hall 1960 & 1940 

Amanda Hebeler, 1952 

Central Remembered: An Anecdotal History (cwu.edu) (pg.85) 

https://digitalcommons.cwu.edu/cgi/viewcontent.cgi?article=1006&context=central_connections
https://digitalcommons.cwu.edu/cgi/viewcontent.cgi?article=1006&context=central_connections


Sept/Oct 2023 NEWS TODAY Issue #5 

Hebeler Hall   

Hebeler Hall has a few 

interesting art pieces on and 

within the building 

architectural structure.  

Above the doors, is a carving 

that represents children 

playing. If you look closely, 

you will see some pets, a dog, 

and a bunny. Some children 

are playing with a jump rope, 

ball, baseball, baseball bat, and 

some are even some telling 

secrets to each other.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Within the building there is a statue 

titled ‘Affection’ representing a young 

child, hugging a dog. This was 

dedicated to Clara Meisner in 1941, 

in memory of her being a Primary 

Educator to a Kindergarten class.  

Both of these attractions are located 

on the first floor of the building.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This water fountain is the 

oldest one in the building. 

While the building interior 

became modernized, this 

fountain remained.  

 

 

 

Important Upcoming Dates for 
Departments 

 

 
Veterans Day NO CLASSES/WORK - November 10th 

Thanksgiving Break/Indigenous Peoples Day – November 22nd-24th  
Fall Classes End - December 1st  

Study Day - December 4th  
FINAL EXAMS - December 5-8th 

Spring Schedules Due– December 8th  
Winter Quarter Begins - January 3rd 
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Check out Amanda Hebeler speaking about Washington State Normal School in 1966  

"Recollections about Central Washington State College" by Amanda Hebeler (cwu.edu) 

https://digitalcommons.cwu.edu/library_lectures/1/


 

 

Fall Quarter 2023 REMINDERS Issue #5 

   

 

 
 

Academic Scheduling | Central Washington University (cwu.edu) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

GA Rooms have Web Cameras, a DocuCamera, and Multimedia Instructor Console – There is no need to add 

the feature codes 24-31 on spreadsheets.  

 

Please reach out to Academic.Scheduling@cwu.edu for suggestions or comments about 

the newsletter. 
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Office of the Registrar 
Bouillon Hall 140 

Phone: (509) 963-3001 

Fax: (509) 963-1230 

reg@cwu.edu 
 

https://www.cwu.edu/registrar/academic-scheduling
mailto:Academic.Scheduling@cwu.edu
mailto:reg@cwu.edu

